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TAPE 98, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.

HB 2077 - Work Session

MELANIE ZERMER, COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR:  reviews the bill reviews the
-1 amendment (EXHIBIT A)

017    MOTION:  Rep Stein moves the -1 amendments to HB 2077

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the amendments are ADOPTED

MOTION: Rep.  Stein moves  HB 2077  as  amended to  the Appropriations

Committee 'B ' with a do pass recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote, the  motion passes with all members present

voting AYE.  Rep Fisher & Rep Meek are excused HB 2895 - Work Session

050    ZERMER:  reviews the bill reviews the -1 amendment (EXHIBIT B)

061  BRIAN DELASHMUTT, OREGON  NURSES ASSOCIATION: concerned  with
quality of care -supports the amendment

JO BELL, OREGON ASSOCIATION OF HOSPITALS:  supports the amendment
submits written testimony (EXHIBIT C)



MOTION:  Rep Stein moves the -1 amendment to HB 2895

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the amendment is ADOPTED

080  MOTION: Rep Stein moves HB 2895 as amended to the  floor with a do
pass recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote, the motion carries, with all members present
voting AYE.  Rep Fisher & Rep Meek are excused

Informational Meeting

Chronic Fatigue Syndrome

095    ALLEN TAYLOR:  introduction

150    KATRINA HEDBERG MD, DEPUTY STATE EPIDEMIOLOGIST:  overview of CFS
-submits and summarizes written overview (EXHIBIT D) -submits and refers
to Communicable Disease Summary (EXHIBIT E)

274  MARC LOVELESS MD, OREGON  HEALTH SCIENCES UNIVERSITY: Describes
interest in CFS -history of CFS -CFS follows an acute viral condition
-characteristics of disease -exhaustion -psychologic complaints -pain
400    -medical research of CFS

TAPE 99, SIDE A

LOVELESS:  Continues overview -resources -research funding

060    HEDBERG:  study of prevalence of CFS -reporting process

LOVELESS:  referral system -managed care

HEDBERG: roles of Oregon Medical Association and the Health Division

140    The committee will draft a letter to the OMA citing concern for
CFS

225    HEDBERG:  study of "cluster" outbreaks of CFS

255    LOVELESS:  use of antidepressant drugs

295    CAROL TROUT, REPRESENTING LARRY TROUT:  Relates experience with
CFS -disability benefits -credible recognition -asks for committee's
help for CFS coalition

TAPE 98, SIDE B

TROUT:  continues testimony -role of Vocational Rehabilitation 
Division, Disability Determination Services 040    -rough draft of
amendment -offers resolution

064    BARBARA LOO:  Relates personal experience with CFS

220    SHARRON FISHMAN:  Psychosocial impacts of CFS

CHAIR FORD:  Suggests meeting with the Oregon Medical Association



TAPE 99, SIDE B

TAYLOR:  Summarizes testimony of Carolyn Canoy. -holistic treatment 070 
-summarizes overview

100    CAROLYN CANOY:  Relates experience with problems associated with
CFS

150    TAYLOR:  submits packet of CFS information (EXHIBIT F) -letter
-reference to document containing resolution and questions

Submitted for the record, Weight Watchers Magazine article (EXHIBIT G)

180  WILLIAM HABJAN,  DISABILITY DETERMINATION  SERVICES: relates
perspective of DDS -federal guidelines -no partial disability available
330  -Oregon is not out of line with  the rest of the nation in
administering the disability program

365    LOO:  Relates inconsistencies of CFS

TAPE 100, SIDE A

HABJAN:  continues testimony

CANOY:  standard panel of bloodtests not adequate

CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 10:30 a.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:

Barbara Porter                  Melanie Zermer Clerk                    
      Administrator
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